
Statement from the Honourable Malcolm Rowe, Justice of Appeal of the Supreme Court of 

Newfoundland and Labrador 

I am very honoured to have been chosen by the Prime Minister to be his nominee to fill the 

current vacancy at the Supreme Court of Canada. 

I look forward to participating in the question and answer session that will include members of 

Parliament and Senators, on October 25. 

The Honourable Malcolm Rowe 

Associated link: (http://pm.gc.ca/eng/news/2016/10/17/prime-minister-announces-nomination-mr-

justice-malcolm-rowe-supreme-court-canada) 
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